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Water Contamination Incident at TCRHCC  
TUBA CITY, Ariz. — On September 8, 2025, at 5:22 pm, Tuba City Regional Health Care Corporation 
(TCRHCC) activated a Code Green in response to a water line issue affecting multiple facilities, 
including: 

• Administration Building 
• Specialty Care Center 
• General Services 
• South Oak Housing 

As a precautionary safety measure, water services to the affected buildings were shut down and are 
currently not in use for any purpose, including by staff. Water line testing is underway to determine the 
scope and cause of the issue. 

Continuity of Operations: 

• The Specialty Care Center has moved into the Main Hospital operating within the Adult Care 
Unit to ensure uninterrupted patient care.  

• The Mental Health Department remains operational and is conducting all appointments via 
Telemedicine. 

Important Information for Patients and Visitors: 

• The Emergency Department remains open. 
• All bathrooms and drinking fountains in the Main Hospital Building and Outpatient Primary 

Care Center (OPCC) are currently operative.  
• Patients with scheduled appointments in the affected clinics (Mental Health and Specialty 

Care Center) will be contacted directly by clinic staff. 

Next Steps: 

• Ongoing assessment and testing of water infrastructure. 
• Coordination with facilities management and public health authorities as needed. 
• Updates will be provided as more information becomes available. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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